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Greetings HOTC Members, 
 
Welcome to 2024! We are delighted that you have retained your HOTC week(s) along with 
over 130 HOTC Members.  Thank you! 
  
Here are the latest “updates” and info: 
We have not received any progress report or updates from the developer.  From our own 
experiences, we can only speculate that they are encountering the same issues with 
permitting, licensing, DNR etc., etc. It’s slow. It’s St. Croix. We wish them well and have our 
support. 
On the sunnier side, the new beach chairs, umbrellas, etc. are a welcome addition. We are 
grateful to still be connected to our beloved Hotel On The Cay, aka Christiansted Harbor 
Resort Hotel & Marina. Soon come.  
As of this writing, we still feel this is still the best deal on island and we hope you enjoy 
your trip “home” in 2024! 
 
Re: Member contact info.- 
Over the years, many of our members have developed close friendships with each other. 
(Some have even mixed families!) We have had numerous inquiries about posting our 
member contact list so that we can all keep in touch. If you would like this, or have any 
objections to having your contact info posted, please contact us via the contact info above 
and let us know either way. We value your input! 
 
If there is any new news, we will surely post it on this website, so please check in often. 
Until then, have a great year.  See you on the Cay! 
 
Warm Regards, 
Paul Huss, President 
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